If you are new to the Parish, have you received a welcome pack? We
have these available for you. Please don’t leave without one.

Rosters 17th November 24th November 1st December 8th December
Door Jenny N. & Bill Jenny N. & Bill Monika & Jean
Lawns Wayne Steve Andy P Reg
Intercession Myron Kaiwai Michelle
Cleaning Darren Darren Darren Darren
Computer Suzanne Suzanne Lorraine
Sound Joel Joel Suzanne
Combined
Churches
Tea Jan Suzanne Darren Service 10.30 am
@ the
. Hawera Community
Birthday Prayers Cathy Sue Jenny Centre
Church Lunch No Lunch John & Lorraine Stacy & Stephanie
Communion Bill

Please ensure your cell phones are on vibrate or turned off during the service.

- Please note that the office is closed every Tuesday
Conta Ct DEtalls between 9.30 am to 10.30 am for our team meeting.

Minister: John Wilkie Ph: 278 3561 or 027 555 6111 (Day off Friday)
Assistant Pastor: Wayne Ogden Ph: 027 859 0544 (Day off Monday)
Youth Pastor: Marty Kingi Ph: 021 733 476 (Day off Monday)
Session Clerk: Neil Walker Ph: 278 7541

Church Administrator: Suzanne Hokopaura

Youth Group: Marty Kingi Ph: 278 8657

Treasure Seekers: Kate Kingi Ph: 278 8657
Prayer Chain: Phone the Church Office
Pastoral Visiting: Wayne Ogden - phone the Church Office

CHURCH OFFICE: Open Monday - Thursday 9 am - 2 pm Closed Fridays
Phone: 06 278 0166 Fax: 06 278 0167 Email: theprez.hawera@inspire.net.nz
Postal: PO Box 359 Hawera 4640 Webpage: www.haweraprezchurch.org.nz

QOur Vision is -
To honour God,
nurture, disciple and send out

Events
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We will train and equip those who will honour
God, making disciples to be salt and light in our
community and afar
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Welcome everyone

Quote of

the week make us

— ——

If you are new to St John’s or visiting with
us, we welcome you to our service.

Kingdom Living — Everything is
spiritual

The Christian does not think God will love
us because we are good, but that God will

loves us.
C.S. Lewis

good because He

G MEileif There is no hosted Church lunch today.

General Information

Rosters are being prepared for
2020. If you would like to join any
of the teams on any of the rosters
please ring the office. Alternatively
if you wish to be
removed again please
ring the office.

Upcoming Guest Speakers
24th November - Julie Prestidge

8th December @ 10.30 am -
Combined Churches Christmas
Service @ the Community
Centre
15th December - Carol Service - Roger
Bent

Car Roster

. Are you able to pick up a

Church on a Sunday?

We would love to be able
to start a roster for picking up those who
cannot get to Church by themselves so if
you can help out please call the office.

Free Kitten Recently de-sexed
and micro-chipped, friendly male
tabby kitten available for adoption. _
See Maria, Peter or Suzanne oot

Suggestion Box

If you have any suggestions on
programmes to run or ideas on how to
use the Centre, please place them in
the suggestion box on the foyer table.

e d i i B B e B B e e B B e B B B e B B B B
i Hawera Combined Churches

i Christmags Party for Senior Citizens
4 Sunday lst December 2 - 4 pm
% StJoseph's Catholic Church Hall
i All Senior Citizens welcome!
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Prayer Meeting every

; Saturday 8 — 9 amin the
Vestry. Everyone
welcome.

October Finances
Income
Expenditure
Deficit

$24,767

$27,801
$-3,034

Boarders wanted $200 per week

excluding food. No pets inside. |Tuesday @ 1 pm Tuesday Afternoon
G ilabl Study Ph: 278 0166
arage avallable. @ 1.30 pm - Country Road
y Contact Bill or Hazel
4 3 Sutton Place Hawera. See Joel Robinson Ph: 278 6615
or phone him on 027 967 1058. @ 7 pm CIA home group at
Marty & Kate's Ph: 278
On the noticeboard: Trewavas family update; Rhema 8657
Media’s Frequency update; World Vision’s Smile | Thursday @ 7.30 pm - Andy & Julie
catalogue & sponsored child update. Ph: 278 4893
———————— ]

Home Groups

-

—
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chkly Prayer
Pr'ay Lor the students who are 9i++ing exams at the moment, that +hcy L
would be adble to recall the information they need to succeed in their

exams and benefit From all of their hard work from the year.

—

Below is a space for prophetic art, doodling or a word
you may get during the service. Please date it and
put it into the box in the foyer and label whether it is
for the church or someone specific.
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A heartfelt thanks to all those
who assisted with the recent
display in the church. The
interior was certainly
transformed and  celebrated
the creativity God gives us. 125
people visited the display and
$118 was donated which will go
towards Suzanne’s new
computer fund.




